
Hello, I am writing today in opposition to HF904. I am a small business owner and this business 

is the only source of income for me. So, please do not ban the menthol, mint, and wintergreen 

flavors. In addition to that, it will not help people to quit because they can get from other places 

and online as well. In this situation, I will end up losing money but people would not quit flavor. 

Thus, I am requesting that please do not ban flavors.  

Chetan Patel 


